
 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 

Bogotá, D.C. February 12th, 2021. 
 
 
Regarding the article published by Valora Analitik on February 12 entitled "GEB and 
Enel would integrate their operation in a new brand", we specify that the creation of a 
new brand is not involved in the agreement that has been reached so far. 
 
On the other hand, we reiterate the relevant information published last January 29, 
2021, which states that the board of directors meeting of Grupo Energía Bogotá held 
on January 26, 2021 authorized GEB's Management to sign a new Investment 
Framework Agreement with Enel Américas S.A., which will regulate their relationship 
as shareholders of Emgesa S.A. ESP and Codensa S.A. ESP.  This agreement will 
only become effective in the event that certain conditions are met, and the required 
corporate authorizations are obtained from both parties. This new agreement would 
allow, among others things, the integration of the renewable business to their joint 
investments and the adoption of corporate governance rules aligned with the goals 
and opportunities of this new stage. 
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